
To whom it may concern:

I recently spoke with Professor S. Elizabeth Gibson. She suggested I notify the Rules Committee that the 
vast majority of non-individual debtors across the country since December 1, 2015 have not answered 
Question 7 of Bankruptcy Official Form 201. As you are aware, Question 7 requires non-individual 
debtors to list the 4-digit NACIS Code that best describes their business (source: 
http://www.uscourts.gov/four-digit-national-association-naics-codes), yet over 75% of the filers have 
left that question unanswered.  

I hope the Rules Committee will take appropriate action to remedy this situation. 

Best,

Michael Mikikian
Inforuptcy LLC
818-252-9950
ᐧ
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